



Office Location: 100 West Main • Somerville, NJ

December 14, 2010

Rev. Dan Lundquist Grace United Church of Christ 18 Court Street Flemington, NJ 08822

Dear Rev. Lundquist,

Raritan Valley Habitat for Humanity (RVHFH) is very grateful for Grace United Church of Christ's generous donation in the amount of \$500.00. Your gift will help us to build more homes for working families in our area.

We have now completed the first four homes in our nine-home Bridgewater community, working in partnership with the Sierra, Buniowski, Ulmer and Harris families. The Thigpen home is well underway. We are in the beginning stages of two more homes and will be working to close in these two homes before the wintry weather arrives in full force, allowing us to continue to move forward with construction during the winter.

Once again, we thank you for your support. Through your support for each family in need, you are building a new home and opening the door to a brighter future. Together, we will give them hope and the help they need to build a simple, decent place to call home.

In Partnership,

Sandy Martin
Office Staff

RVHFH declares that no goods or services have been provided for this donation.